
        Third Grade Summer Reading 

              
Dear Upcoming Fourth  Grade Parents and Students, 

 
It is hard to believe that the school year is over! 
I will be so very excited to hear of all your adventures and 
books you have read this summer. 
  The required reading will be “Charlotte’s Web” written by 
E.B. White.  Students should fill out the book report forms 
that are attached. Also attached are reading logs to list other 
books they have read over the summer. Summer reading is 
essential in developing lifelong reading habits, maintaining 
literacy skills and promoting reading for pleasure. 
Please return forms on the first day back to school to receive 
a special treat. 
Enjoy your summer and the book, “Charlotte’s Web.” 
      
                     Lots of love, 
                    Mrs. Brainard 



 
 
 


